
 

Broomhaugh CofE First School: Global Goalkeepers 

7th October 2021 at 10.30am 

 

Present: 

Class 2: Benjamin and Bethan 
Class 1: Roo and Nell 
 
Agenda: 

• Presentation of badges; 

• Northumberland forest competition; 

• AOB. 
 
Comments and Actions: 

• The new members of the council were presented with their badges during worship and 
given a HUGE round of applause! 

• Mrs Hart introduced ‘The Great Northumberland Forest Competition’ where children have 
been invited to design a badge showing why trees are important for Northumberland. The 
members of the council agreed that they would like to enter the competition and agreed to 
share the details with classes; 

• Y3 and 4 agreed to organise a lunchtime club in order to complete the task! 

• For taking part, our school will receive a tree to plant in the grounds, which the Global 
Goalkeepers will do. 

 
The next meeting will take place on Thursday 14th October. 
 

 


